
Dartmouth Indigenous Fly-In Program 
October 10-13, 2021 

 

  
 
This fall, we’re hosting a dynamic event for students interested in learning more about 

Dartmouth’s Indigenous community, its resources & our Native Studies program. 
 

Apply today for an opportunity to join us for the Indigenous Fly-In Program (IFI) from October 10-
13, 2021, where you will have the experience of being part of Dartmouth's Indigenous community. 

 
This program will: 

• Connect you with current Dartmouth undergraduate mentors 
• Provide an opportunity to meet with Dartmouth faculty and attend classes 

• Walk you through the college application and financial aid process 
• Provide you with a preview of college life with meals in our outstanding dining facilities & 

overnight accomodations 
Plus, we will cover your transportation expenses to and from campus! 

 
Application deadline is Monday, July 19, 2021. 
Candidates will be notified of their decision in August. 

 
https://admissions.dartmouth.edu/visit/visitation-programs/ 

 

 


